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MEDIA ALERT 
  
 
MINISTER PATRICIA DE LILLE TO BRIEF MEDIA ON THE GAZETTED STRATEGIC INTEGRATED 
INFRASTRUCTURE PROJECTS 
 
 
 
The Minister for Public Works and Infrastructure, Patricia De Lille and the head of infrastructure 
investment in the Presidency, Dr Kgosientsho Ramokgopa will hold a virtual media briefing on 27 July 
2020 to give further detail on the Infrastructure Investment Plan. 
 
The Strategic Integrated Projects (SIPs) were gazetted on 24 July 2020. 
 
The SIPs were gazetted in terms the Infrastructure Development Act. The media briefing will further 
expand on the 50 projects emanating from the Sustainable Infrastructure Development Symposium 
process and an additional 12 special projects which have been gazetted as SIPs. These projects are 
part of the overall Economic Recovery Plan of Government and will create employment 
opportunities within the construction sector. 
 
All media are welcome to attend the virtual briefing. Details are as follows: 
 
Date: 27 July 2020 
 
Time: 13:00 
 
Via: Microsoft Teams 
 
Please contact Nombulelo Nyathela for the Microsoft Link on: Nombulelo@presidency.gov.za 
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